JAR News DVD and pack evaluation form

We would appreciate it if you could spend a few minutes completing this
evaluation form to provide us with feedback on the JAR DVD.

Have you shown the DVD in your school? YES/NO
Have you used the accompanying activity notes? YES/NO
If YES, please describe which activities were used...........coooviiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiii.

Please return to
Katie Bramley, JAR office, East Riding of Yorkshire Council, County Hall,
Cross Street, Beverley, HU17 9BA, Email: jarnews@eastriding.gov.uk



